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June 21, 2018 
 

École T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

Just for the Fun of It 

Our grade 6 students are currently away on their year-end trip but when 

they return they’ll be finalizing the year-end “just for the fun of it” on June 

27th.  All of our students will be participating in fun, outdoor activities for the 

afternoon and will need a hat, sunscreen and water bottles.  

Lost and Found 

Please come this week and take a look at our extensive lost and found to see if anything belongs to your child.   

All unclaimed items will be donated at the end of next week.  

Premier’s Awards for Excellence in Education  

Nominate someone in B.C.'s education system who has made a positive, long-lasting impact on your school 

community.  The deadline for nominations are June 30th Click  here for more information.  

A note from the Teacher-Librarian 

Summer reading logs are available for students today. In addition, I have done a clean up of the library and have 

taken some books out of circulation. Next week, if your child comes home with a library book that has a black 

mark through the label, it’s a discarded book and they can keep them. 

 
Janice Mayer 

Teacher-Librarian 

Ecole TM Roberts Elementary School 
 
 

  

“Education is what remains after one has forgotten what one has 

learned in school.” 
 

 

Coming Soon… 

 

 

 

June 28 

Last day of school – dismissal 

at 11 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/teach/excellence-in-education
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Last Day of School 

Just a reminder that the last day of school for students is on June 28th, dismissal is at 11 am.   

Next Year Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are moving, can you please contact the office?  It is very 

important as we begin to look forward to next year.   Thank you! 

Save-On-Foods  

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of 

your purchases towards our school – at no extra cost to you!  We use these 

funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and 

field studies.  Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook’s schools. 

Upcoming Community Events 

Cranbrook History Centre:  There are many exciting programs offered at the museum this summer including 

our Junior and Adult Paleontology Programs, July Art Workshops, August Art Workshops, and August Art 

Camp.  

For more information or to register for one of these programs, call 250-489-3918 or e-mail 

info@cranbrookhistorycentre.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@cranbrookhistorycentre.com
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The grade 6 band 

concert was a 

success!  It’s always 

amazing to see how 

much they learn in just 

one year of band 

instruction.   

Our current K’s were 

great ambassadors for 

the new K’s during our 

orientation day.  

The playground leaders 

from the City of 

Cranbrook came to 

lead some fun activities 

for our students.   
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Some of the 

great hairdo’s for 

“Crazy Hair Day”  
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Month at a Glance 

 

  

June 27 Just for the Fun of It  1:15 

June 28 Last day of school – Dismissal 11 am 


